McGuigan, Patrick

From: P

Sent: ednesday, March 27, 2019 10:21

To: McGuigan, Patrick

Subject: Re: Notice of Proposed Parking Lease Agreement at South Livingston Street Parking Garage
Hi Patrick,

Can you please make the following statements on my behalf:
L}

-I'm concerned the hotel guests will not check out until early enoug‘h for the business hours spots to be
available. The proposal talks about utilization of the spots up until 7am and the reality is that most
hotel guests won't have their vehicle out of the ramp until 10am. My company will need access to their
parking spots at 8am. What is the plan to ensure all business hours parking passes have spots as well as
some for daily users? Could this ramp fill up starting next month when they start construction for
months on Williamson St?

-1 requested a few of our passes to be converted from business hours to 24/7 access and I was denied.
The employees would be willing to pay more for this access in case they need to stop in during nights
and weekends, but it was denied at this time. I feel that a double standard would be taking place if we
can't accommodate a few passes that want access during this times but yet we're talking about letting
the hotel do something similar with 50 passes.

Thanks!




